



General Secretary

9 Arkwright Road • Hampstead London • NW3 6AB

Telephone Email Facsimile Web 020 7317 8600 info@aslef.org.uk 020 7794 6406 www.aslef.org.uk

Our Ref: GSP

19 JAN 2011

17 January 2011

Mr Boris Johnson Mayor of London City Hall The Queen's Walk More London London SE1 2AA

Dear Mr Johnson

Thank you for your letter of 14 January concerning ASLEF's bank holiday dispute with LUL and I note your request for a meeting.

As you quite rightly point out ASLEF is currently engaged in very constructive dialogue with the management of LUL over the issue and I fully expect it to be resolved amicably. Therefore, I see no point in a meeting between us while the negotiations are ongoing.

Yours sincerely

K Norman

General Secretary